
 

Caterpillars learning  

Caterpillars class have lots of fun! We have been 

making friends with the new children starting nursery and 

showing them all the things we can play! 

We’ve been singing “Miss Polly had a dolly” and roleplaying 

doctors;  who give lots of injections! Ouch! We are learning 

the vocabulary for body parts.  Outside, we’ve been      

balancing and trying hard to ride the scooters and 

bikes.  

Diary date!  

Our next stay and 

play session, where 

all parents are  

welcome, will be on 

Friday 14th February 

at 10.45am or 

2.45pm. 

Butterflies learning  

Happy New Year Butterflies class!  

We have been learning about bears and sizes with the story of 

Goldilocks and the three bears. We have been sorting by size  

and matching sizes and learning to control our pencil to draw 

a bear too.   

We’ve been improving our fine motor skills with 

cutting,  painting and playdough and working hard 

to be independent with our own coats and using 

the bathroom.  

 

January 

Superstars!  

A big well done to all our former 

Caterpillars who have joined the 

big Butterflies class—we are so 

proud of you all! 

• Nolan  - brilliant shape 

knowledge  

• Kinsley - such an artist with 

your paintings 

• Papula  - excellent progress 

with your talking every day. 

Superstars!   

 

January 2025 

Could you give some time to  

support our school? We have a  

vacancy for a Parent governor 

if you have some time you 

could share. See Mrs Connor to 

find out more.  

Welcome to  

our school 

 

Erica  

Vardy  

Iria  

Manasa  

Azaleia  

Teresa 

Delia  

Ridha 

Denisa 

Mashfy 

Gianna 

Mattias 

School closes 

on Friday 14th 

February and  

re-opens on  

Tuesday 25th 

February. 

Please put 

your child’s 

name in their 

coat and on 

their 

water bottle!  

Safety reminder!  

Do not park on the yellow  

zig zag lines at the front of 

school.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


